

Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning MS 07, 402 W. WASHINGTON STREET, ROOM W382 INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46204-2739

August 21, 2014

Ms. Cindy Mann Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-26-12 Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850

RE: Approval for Temporary Enrollment Freeze for Healthy Indiana Plan

Dear Ms. Mann:

This letter is in confirmation of the receipt of your letter dated July 23, 2014, providing approval of a temporary freeze in enrollment in the Healthy Indiana Plan through October 31, 2014. Indiana accepts the terms outlined in the aforementioned letter.

The State of Indiana appreciates CMS' understanding of our budget limitations in enrolling new members into the Healthy Indiana Plan at this time. We look forward to continued discussions toward approving the Healthy Indiana Plan 2.0 proposal so that more uninsured low-income residents can be covered in the Healthy Indiana Plan.

Sincerely,

Joseph Moser Medicaid Director

cc: Verlon Johnson, Associate Regional Administrator, Chicago Regional Office

